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2nd November 2020 
Coronavirus – National Lockdown 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you already know, schools are to remain open as the country goes into lockdown from 
Thursday 5th November. It is important that you continue to send your child to school during 
this time. 
 
Thank you for the support you have already given to make school as safe as can be. The 
following guidance is a reminder of how parents and carers can help. 
 
Staying Alert 

• Children should stay at home if anyone in your household has symptoms of 

Coronavirus, going for a test or awaiting test results. Please inform us and we will 

advise you of school protocol. 

Once test results have been received, please inform us of the outcome before 

sending your child back into school.  

• Alerting us to any positive test results at the earliest opportunity is essential as we 

have procedures to follow which may impact on our children or staff.  Positive 

cases should be reported either by ringing the office on 01642 210567 or emailing 

testresults@abingdonprimary.org.uk .  If your child has a positive result on an 

evening or indeed at the weekend please phone the dedicated school mobile on 

07375 303364 and leave an answer phone message clearly stating your child’s full 

name, year group and class teacher. 

• If someone tests positive for Covid19 in your household, all other people living in 

the home must isolate. 

Coming to school 

• Only one adult is to accompany/collect their child/children from school. 

• Be on time at the start and end of the day 

• Make medical appointments outside of school hours.  

• Wear a face mask or face covering. 

• Secondary school pupils who may be isolating must not come to school to drop 

off or collect their brothers and sisters. 
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• Keep 2 metres apart. 

• Telephone or email school if you wish to speak to a member of staff. 

• If your child has any worries or anxieties please tell us so we can support.  

Please know we are doing all we can to keep children and staff safe. Thank you for your 
support, it is much appreciated. Please contact me should you have any questions or any 
ideas that could be helpful. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Cooper 


